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| would like to voice my strong opposition and shock at such an idiotic and staggeringly irresponsible draft law. This is
not something that will benefit the peoples of Australia and will be incredibly debilitating to the youths of Queensland.
Anyone who supports this bill is enabling a completely barbaric health practice and has given up any responsibility on
their part for the generations to come.

Please do not allow this bill to pass.





